
services
product sourcing:

tileform tile & stones services and product sourcing operates
out of a resourceful architectural design library that is
filled with a huge range of surface materials: tile, stone,
porcelain  pavers,  porcelain  slabs,  glass,  lvt,  engineered
woods; quartz for countertops and other surface materials. 
Clients  use  tileform  at  no-cost  services  such  as  product
sourcing  for  the  right  material  for  the  right  project.  
clients send their product specification sourcing board and
tileform sends back options boards for selection.

when  designing  commercial  spaces,  tileform  understands  the
critical details involved, such as nominal sizing, technical
requirements,  and  which  manufacturers  produce  different
surface materials most efficiently.

services for architects & designers:

choosing the right surface material supplier for your project
matters. tileform offers unique design and sourcing services,
express  delivery  samples,  custom  product  development,
specification  review  and  consultation,  consolidation  of
surface  materials  through  a  single  supplier,  large  volume
supply management, quality assurance, and more.

large project material supply management:

tileform’s proactively coordinates the production and shipment
of material to meet the installation schedule of your project.

on larger projects, materials needed for the project require a
special production run to ensure shade and caliber consistency
for  tile,  and  dye  lot.   Success  in  supplying  material,
specially  produced,  requires  proactive  management  in
conjunction  with  the  manufacturer,  general  contractor,  and
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installer to ensure project scheduling is met.  tileform is
dedicated  to  any  project  management  professionals  that
coordinate  material  supply  for  large  projects.   through
consistent  communication  with  all  parties,  our  team
proactively  coordinates  the  production  and  shipment  of
material to meet the installation schedule of your project. 
through this process, we work to provide a more efficient
experience for all project stakeholders.

logistics coordination:

to achieve the most success on a project, it’s not just about
the right materials being installed, but also supplying the
material on-time and with utmost efficiency. tileform will
proactively  work  with  you  to  coordinate  and  sequence  the
supply of materials in the most timely and cost-effective
manner.  whether  it’s  coordinating  a  door-to-door  container
delivery or air-freighting a few boxes of material to finish a
job,  tileform  can  advise  you  on  the  best  method  to  get
material when you need it by the best value method possible.


